
Marion Local Board of Education 
Minutes of the Special Meeting held on October 14, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Marion Local 

High School Gymnasium. 

 

Meeting was called to order by President Randy Bruns with the pledge of allegiance recited by 

all present. 

 

Randy Bruns, Phil Moeller, Dave Moorman, Tim Pohlman and Jesse Rose answered roll call by 

Treasurer, Heather Cramer. 

 

Tim Pohlman motioned to approve the agenda.  Phil Moeller seconded the motion.  A roll call 

vote resulted as follows: Pohlman yea, Moeller yea, Moorman yea, Rose yea and Bruns yea.  

Motion passed. 

 

The Marion Local Board of Education met in special session on October 14, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in 

the high school gymnasium for the express purpose of discussing and fielding questions about 

the proposed facility project. 

 

Mike Pohlman, Superintendent, gave the opening statement and introduced Garmann Miller 

Architects, Brad Garmann and Matt Hibner, who presented the proposed facility project to the 

community members who were present.  Mike Pohlman discussed the process that has taken 

over the last four years, explained the need for each one of the proposed components and 

discussed some of the decisions that lead to the proposed facility.  He also provided information 

on the frequently asked questions that have been asked by the community.  Mike concluded the 

presentation with a listing of what is included in the bond issue that is on the November 6th ballot 

and stated that this plan meets the need of the community, is fiscally responsible, does not 

compromise quality, addresses current and future needs of students and is an investment in our 

great school system.   

 

The floor was then opened to the members of the general public in attendance for questions. 

 

18-75: 

Dave Moorman motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:41 p.m.  Tim Pohlman seconded the 

motion.  A roll call vote resulted as follows: Moorman yea, Pohlman yea, Moeller yea, Rose yea 

and Bruns yea.  Motion passed. 

 


